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FE Docket No. 14-179-LNG
To whom it may concern:  I am writing to comment on the proposed plan to export
 natural gas from New England by constructing a natural gas pipeline through rural
Massachusetts and New Hampshire.  This is not in our interest and I cannot see
 any benefits to the residents who will have to sacrifice so much for the benefit of a
 corporation involved seeking to make a lot of money overseas.  There is no need for
 any more natural gas in New England when we have Canadian hydropower right
 over the border.  Where we live, nearly everyone heats with wood or wood pellets
 and uses oil for backup.  The people who switched to propane discovered that the
 low prices in 2013 have turned into high prices in 2015.  This is what will happen with
 natural gas as well.  Please do not approve this plan cooked up by gold diggers who
 have not interest in preserving our rural way of life.

Susan Ross
Northfield, MA 01360
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